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At the January meeting of the Broome County Firefighters Association held at West 
Corners, Dave Black, President of Contour Construction Company donated $1500 to the 
Association. This was collected at a charity golf tournament held in the summer and the 
company wanted to do something to assist all of the departments involved in the 
flooding.  
 
The Association would like to thank Contour Construction for their generosity. The 
association is currently trying to find something that would benefit all of the departments 
involved in the floods. One suggestion has been a water rescue training class. If you have 
a suggestion as to how this money could be spent to help of the departments affected by 
floods, please contact us.  


